
Primary School Mathematics in Shanghai

The Australian Association of Mathematics Teachers (AAMT) is pleased to offer primary 
school educators in Australia the opportunity to take part in a study tour to learn 
about mathematics education in primary schools in Shanghai.   

The program will take place from 9-21 December, 2019.

The visit is organised in conjunction with Shanghai Normal University, which runs the UNESCO Teacher 
Education Centre and has a well-established exchange program with the National Centre for Excellence in the 
Teaching of Mathematics in the UK. 

Shanghai ranks among the top places in the world for achievements in mathematics in primary schools. The 
approaches used in schools in Shanghai have been adopted across schools in the UK and present a unique 
opportunity for professional learning for primary educators of mathematics in Australia. 

Cost
The program costs $3250 (10% 
discount for AAMT members) 
including the professional program, 
accommodation (in single rooms), 
transfers, cultural activities and 
group dinner.

Participants are responsible for 
booking their own flights and 
incidental expenses such as meals 
during school placements. 

To register your interest, please 
complete the online form. 

Mon 9 Dec Arrival in Shanghai

Tue 10 Dec Opening ceremony
Workshop:   Mathematics in Shanghai primary schools
Welcome dinner	

Wed 11 Dec Seminar:  A review of curriculum and pedagogy

Thu 12 - Fri 13 Dec Placements in Shanghai schools with host teachers 
(4 Australian teachers per school)

Sat 14 – Sun 15 Dec Free weekend with cultural activities

Mon 16 – Thu 19 Dec Placements in Shanghai schools

Fri 20 Dec Review and closing ceremony
Free time

Sat 21 Dec Departure from Shanghai

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc-28gAfHfIGBsBjCfaDdgoiVNIRt12pzGIyc2z6x0XDlBnvA/viewform

